
 

Registered Charity Number 1111471 

F.A.O. ALL PRE-SENIOR AND SENIOR SQUAD MEMBERS 

 

Thursday 2nd March 2017 

 

Dear Members, 

 

It has recently become clear that we are unable to maintain the current demands on our 

coaching volunteers. As a result, the Club’s Committee has now taken the difficult decision 

to cancel our booking at The Heights on Thursday evenings as of the 10th March 2017 – our 

last session will therefore be Thursday 9th March 2017. 

 

We are currently enjoying additional pool time on a Sunday evening in a combined session 

with West Wight Swimming Club and look to continue that relationship moving forward. We 

are also exploring other ways that we can offer our members the option of increased pool 

time and hope to make an announcement shortly. 

 

As part of our commitment to expanding our volunteer base we are currently seeking 

expressions of interest for persons to undertake a Level 1 Coaching course at Waterside 

Pool. If you are interested in undertaking the course and would like to volunteer for the Club, 

or have further questions, please in the first instance contact Julie Van der Helstraete, Club 

Secretary at clubsecretary@seaclosesc.co.uk  

 

Regards, 

 

 
Ben Gard 

Chairman 

For Committee of Seaclose Swimming Club 

 

chairman@seaclosesc.co.uk  
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